
 
Dear ​Rotary Breakfast Club,  
 
On behalf of everyone at the Teton County Health Department, we thank you for donating funds 
towards our free flu vaccination clinic that took place on Saturday, October 24​th​. Your generous 
contribution towards this clinic impacted our uninsured and underinsured population in Teton 
County which also protects the overall health of the entire population. Through your donation of 
$3,000 we were able to vaccinate over 200 uninsured people and families! This could not have 
been achieved without our partnership or without your charitable contribution.  
 
Once again, thank you for your generosity and participation.  
 
Sincerely,  
Teton County Health Department Staff  
 
 
 
 
 
 


